
File No. 22-1567 

PUBLIC WORKS COMMITIEE REPORT relative to an exception to the City's one-year, street cut 
moratorium on Foothill Boulevard to allow the Los Angeles Department of Transportation (LADOT) to 
install Northeast Valley Traffic and Mobility Improvement project elements at various locations along this 
street segment. 

Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Rodriguez- McOsker): 

APPROVE an exception to the City's one-year, street cut moratorium on Foothill Boulevard to allow the 
LADOT to install Northeast Valley Traffic and Mobility Improvement project elements at various locations 
along this street segment. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has 
completed a financial analysis of this report. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted 

SUMMARY 

At the meeting held on January 25, 2023, your Public Works Committee considered a Motion (Rodriguez 
- McOsker) relative to an exception to the City's one-year, street cut moratorium on Foothill Boulevard to 
allow the LADOT to install Northeast Valley Traffic and Mobility Improvement project elements at various 
locations along this street segment. 

After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved to approve the recommendation 
contained in the Motion, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its 
consideration. 
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